
 

 

Written response to:       

Health and Wellbeing Scrutiny Panel 

 

Resolution:  

That the Neighbourhood Services Manager circulate to the Panel details of the percentage 

reduction in the tonnage of non-recyclable waste the Council hoped to achieve from the 

installation of additional on-street recycling bins. 

Written response from:  

The Neighbourhood Services Manager 
 

Response: 

To reduce the tonnage of non-recyclable litter (collected in standard litter bins or taken to landfill) by 10% 
by the end of the financial year 2022 in areas chosen for ‘recycling on the go’ litter bins". This will be 
measured against the baseline data collected prior to installation of the bins.  
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